
City & County of San Francisco 

Department of 
Technology 
Powered by Innovation 

November 14, 2014 

Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 
Board of Supervisors 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 
San Francisco, CA 94102-4689 

RE: ORDINANCE FOR AT&T SECOND AMENDMENT 

Dear Ms. Calvillo: 

One South Van Ness Avenue, 2nd Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94103-0948 
Office: 415-581-4001 • Fax· 415-581-4002 

Attached please find an original and two copies of the ordinance approved as to form by the City 
Attorney, three complete sets of background information for Board of Supervisors approval, to 
extend the term of the contract with AT&T from four years to six years, and increase the total 
not to exceed amount of the agreement to $101,433,700. 

The Department of Technology procures Citywide telecommunications services under the best 
pricing available to public entities. 

The following is a list of accompanying documents: 

• Original contract with AT&T dated February 26, 2010; 
• Amendment Number One, dated April 26, 2013; and 
• Amendment Number Two, dated August 31, 2014. 

We request that this Ordinance be considered immediately due to the expiration of the contract 
on August 29, 2014. If the extension of the term is not approved, the City will not be able to pay 
its telecommunications services. 

Please contact Jolie Gines, at 415 581 2974, regarding this matter: 

Thank you, 

Mig A. a mo, Jr. 
Acting Chief Information Officer/Executive Director 

cc: Elaine Benvenuti, DT 

() Pnnted on recyr;led paper 


